
Greetings of grace and peace in the Lord.  We are pleased to inform 

you that the Churches of Penang are eager to host the Penang Christ-

mas Open House (PCOH) 2014, in cooperation with the Penang State 

Government.  This year’s Open House will feature the “WATOTO AF-

RICAN CHILDREN’S CHOIR” as the main group anchoring the 

night’s program, coupled with a few key performances from our local 

churches.  Thus, the 2014 celebration will definitely be inspiring, en-

gaging and different from the previous years’, and would serve as a 

wonderful opportunity to share the true meaning of Christmas to 

Penangites and others as well. 

 

COME…. JOIN THE CELEBRATION, promote this event in your 

church/parish and encourage them to invite friends who need to hear 

the message of HOPE and PEACE this Christmas.  All are welcome!!!

 

 


